
Announcement of Mahidol Wittayanusorn School 

Subject: Implementation of No Gift Policy for Fiscal year 2025 

…………………………………………………. 

Mahidol Wittayanusorn School is dedicated to upholding good governance principles to 

foster trust and confidence within society. As the Principal, I affirm my commitment to fulfilling 

my duties with utmost accountability, honesty, and transparency, guided by ethical standards 

and principles of good governance. 

I hereby declare that all executives and officials of Mahidol Wittayanusorn School are 

committed to refraining from accepting gifts or profits in connection with our duties, both now 

and in the future, to prevent corruption and misconduct. We will actively oppose all forms of 

corruption, striving to instill a culture of honesty and integrity within our organization. 

It is hereby announced and to adhered to all. 

This announcement is made on November   , 2024. 

(Dr. Worawarong Rakreungdet) 

Principal of Mahidol Wittayanusorn School 
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